
 

October 1, 2009 

 
Alumni Association 
South Hagerstown High School 
1101 S. Potomac Street 
Hagerstown, Maryland 21740 
 
Dear Alumni Association: 
 
The yearbook staff would like to thank you for all that you have done to assist the staff in the past.  This 
year the staff is again offering alumni a chance to help us in our fundraising efforts and bring attention to 
those alumni who support us.  We are asking for your donations to create a bigger and better Quidnunc.  
When you donate to the yearbook, we are able to put all senior pages in color, add additional color pages, 
create more pages in order to have as many students in the yearbook as we can, help Mr. Litten and his 
students produce the new SHHS website, and much, much more!  Our goal this year is to have every 
student in the school in the yearbook at least twice, in addition to their school picture.   
 
Below are the available ranges in the donation pricing.  Please check the box below for the type of 
donation you wish to make, cut along the dotted line, sign and return to Ms. Newbraugh, Yearbook 
Advisor at South Hagerstown High School, Room 4245.  You will be listed in the yearbook in a special 
Alumni Sponsorship section under the level of donation that you chose.  Thank you in advance for your 
donation, and please help us succeed in making the Quidnunc the best yearbook for years to come. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
The Yearbook Staff 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
   

  Specific 
  Amount: 

□ Diamond  ($101 & up) __________ 

□ Gold  ($76 - $100)         __________ Please make checks payable to: 

  South Hagerstown High School □ Silver  ($51 - $75) __________ 

□ Platinum  ($26 - $50) __________ 

□ Bronze ($10 - $25) __________ 
 
 
 
Print Name & Graduation Year Signature 


